
Cedar Valley 
 

 
RODDER NEWS 
41 Years and still running 

 
 

C V S R DIRECTORS 2016 
 

Larry Hampton   393-8753  lh1932@yahoo.com 
Whitey Hermansen  361-1100  bhone@aol.com 
Roger Hindman   721-5411  36ragtop@gmail.com 
Don Mahan   560-8828 
David Wheatley   396-6319  wheatjwdw@aol.com 
 
 
Co-Treasurers:  Sharon Davis, Roger Hindman 
 
 
Cruisin’ for Camp Courageous Chairpersons:  Brad & Mary Johnson 377-9517 
customauto@q.com 
 
 
CVSR Drag City Chairman:  Larry Hampton 393-8753 lh1932@yahoo.com 
 
 
Cedar Valley Street Rods web site address:  www.cedarvalleystreetrods.org 
 
 

**SEND NEWSLETTER INFORMATION & PICTURES TO 
STACYAKERS68@GMAIL.COM** 

 
 
 

Next Meeting:  Sunday February 5 @ F&W @ 1:30 
Dave Wheatley in charge. 

 
 
  
 

 



 
 
Cedar Valley Street Rods – December 4, 2016   – F&W 
 

 

Roger called the meeting to order at 12:20 pm. 

 

Members Present:  Don Mahan, Shirley and Whitey Hermansen, Dave and Lois Bailey, Roger Hindman, Butch 

Slocum and Lynn Montour, Richard Mishler, Sherri Wilcox, Larry Hampton, Denny and Lorene Moeller, Dave and 

Joyce Wheatley, Dean Demorest, Bernie and Linda Dixon, Brad Johnson, Duane and Terri Cox, Dave and Joanne 

Swenka, Craig and Lynn Emrich, Terry and Joyce Dolezal, Bill and Sandie Weeks, Jerry Robertson, Dick and Debbie 

Wilkinson, Sharon Davis, Rich Klamerus and Mary Markmann. 

 

Guest – none 

 

Minutes of October 4, 2016 were motioned by Bernie, seconded by Dick and all approved.   

 

Roger gave the treasurer’s report. 

 

DUES ARE DUE!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 

PLEASE CONTACT SHARON TO PAY MEMBERSHIP & ADVERTISTING DUES 

PER CVSR BY-LAWS: 
ARTICLE IX 
SECTION 1 

Annual dues of $ 20.00 are payable on or before February 1, or members will be dropped from membership and may 

only rejoin as new members. 

 

 

NEW MEMBERS:  Welcome to Terry & Joyce Dolezal!  They have a ’35 and ’55 Chevy two-door Sedan and a ’70 

Cutlass.  Also, welcome to Jerry Robertson who has a ’41 Chevy Coupe! 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

 
 Camp Courageous - Brad and Mary Johnson will be retiring from chairing Camp Courageous after next year.  

No one has volunteered to take the chair position, so this will be our last year. 

 

 October 13-16 Quincy- There were over 1,000+ cars.  Bruce Cross won the award for “Most Promising”. 

 

 
 

 



NEW BUSINESS: 

 

 We will be celebrating the 30th anniversary of Camp Courageous next year.  Suggestions were made on 

how to celebrate the anniversary.   

 

o Lynn Emrich motioned and Terry Cox seconded to spend up to $3.00 for a participant gift.  The gift 

will be decided at the February meeting.  

 

o 500 t-shirts were donated.  Pre-registered participants will receive a free t-shirt. 

 

 Drag City- 2017 date is August 13, 2017, with a rain date of August 19, 2017 

 

 Group dinner – We will meet At Phat Daddy’s in the Amana’s at 6:00 p.m. on January 18, 2017. Those that 

plan to attend, please contact a board member so we can have an idea of a head count. 

 

 

Upcoming Meetings 

 Sunday, February 5, 2017 – Dave Wheatley 

 Sunday, April 2, 2017 – Don Mahan 

 Tuesday, June 6, 2017 – Larry Hampton 

 Tuesday, August 1, 2017- Whitey Hermansen 

 Tuesday, October 3, 2017 – Roger Hindman 

 Sunday, December 3, 2017 – Dave Wheatley 

 

 

A motion was made to adjourn the meeting, Terry seconded at 12:45. 

 

 

 
Buy, Sell, Trade: 

 

WANTED: 1928-1953 Ford engines, transmission, axles, frames, etc.  Contact Aaron Franck 721-4685 
 
 



  
  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


